

OFFICE OF

RICARDO ARROYO

BOSTON CITY COUNCILOR DISTRICT 5

October 17, 2023

Councilor Ed Flynn Council President, City Council 1 City Hall Square, Suite 550 Boston, MA 02201

Re: Absence from October 18 City Council Meeting

Dear Council President Flynn,

Please be advised that I have tested positive for COVID and I will not be in attendance at the Boston City Council meeting on Wednesday, October 18, 2023.

My staff will be attending the meeting and I will thoroughly review the video, and meeting minutes.

Please ask that the City Clerk read this matter into the public record. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Ricardo Arroyo

Boston City Councilor, District 5